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Upper Musquodoboit Consolidated School


“SMALL SCHOOL, BIG SPIRIT”

September, 2022
Principal  Mrs. M  Thi
                                                                        
                      

Principal’s Comments
 Welcome back everyone!  I hope you all had a safe and relaxing summer break and took some time to enjoy the beautiful weather.  We are looking forward to a successful school year for all.  
The first few days have proven to be energizing as students and staff are happy to be back. It is this energy and positivity that we want to harness and sustain for the school year.  Building relationships and establishing our routines are the some of the most important things to happen in the coming weeks.  This will allow everyone to feel safe and know that they have a role in creating and maintaining an inclusive learning environment.  

Please remember to check the monthly calendar and our website regularly to stay advised of the events happening throughout the month. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns.  I can be reached either by phone by calling the school at 902 568-2285 or by email at tsmith@hrce.ca.  I look forward to working with all members of the school community to have a successful school year.




          Troy Smith,




          Principal

Registration Forms
Please carefully review, update, and sign the registration forms sent home with your child.  Ensure all information is correct and up to date.  Please return to the school ASAP, so that we can make sure that the correct information is on file.
PowerSchool Parent Portal
Please see the accompanying document which outlines the procedure to set up your PowerSchool Parent Portal account.
Reporting Student Absences

Upper Musquodoboit Consolidated School uses an automated Safe Arrival System that was implemented at a number of schools last year and has been rolled out to all schools in the HRCE.   There are 3 ways to report a student absent: 

· Via Phone: 1-833-582-6940 
· Via Website: https://sishrsb.ednet.ns.ca/public/ 
· Via School Messenger App 
Please note that the system will prompt you to report a full day or multi-day absence. If your child is going to be late or absent for a partial day, please chose the full day option and when the student arrives at school, they check into the office and their attendance is updated. Please make sure that you report the absence before the beginning of the school day to ensure that you do not get an automated message stating that your child is absent.
Masks and Screening
Mask wearing currently is optional for all staff and students.  This is based on the advice of Public Health and will be updated if required.  We have reusable masks available at the school for anyone who may want them.  Also, parents and guardians are reminded to continue to screen your children each morning before school, to help keep everyone safe.  If families require any testing kits, please contact the school for pick-up or delivery via the students.
Hot Lunch
Hot lunch will continue to be offered two days per week during the month of September.   Lunch prices are $3 per meal, including milk, beginning September 13th.   Please send in the completed order form and payment to ensure that your child(ren) receive their meal.
Bell Schedule 

The instructional day for students has been changed this year.  The changes were necessary to accommodate bussing routes.  The bell schedule is as follows:

· First Bell - 7:55

· Classes Begin - 8:05

· Recess - 10:05 - 10:20

· Lunch - 11:50 - 12:35

· Dismissal - 1:50

Students will not be dismissed prior to this, except in emergencies, or for appointments. Asking students to be released early is a disruption that can be easily avoided. When possible, please let the school know in advance of picking students up early.   Parents and guardians are reminded not to drop students off at school prior to 7:35 as there is no supervision until that time.  
Happy Birthday wishes are sent to:
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Hazel : Sept. 1st

Javier: Sept. 5th

Sylvia: Sept. 9th

Lillia: Sept. 10th

Ben: Sept. 23rd 

Curriculum Night
Curriculum Night is tentatively scheduled for Thursday September 22nd, from 6:00- 7:00. More details will follow.
Peanut/Nut Awareness
Upper Musqudoboit Consolidated is a peanut free school.  Peanuts, or products made with, or that may contain peanuts cannot be brought to school.  There are students who may develop a life threating reaction to exposure to these items.  Please be aware of this information when packing snacks and lunches.  Thank you in advance.
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School Contact Information
 Upper Musquodoboit Consolidated School

 8416 Hwy 224

 PO Box 42

 Upper Musquodoboit,

 Nova Scotia

 B0N 2M0

 Email— umcs@hrce.ca

 Phone— 902-568-2285
	
	


